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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:  April 12, 2011 

 

TITLE:     Award of Contracts for Physical Education and Middle School Athletic   
Uniforms Based on Responses to Request for Bids (RFB) 10-0032 and 10-0035 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND:   
 
Request for Bid (RFB) 10-0032 for Middle School Athletic Uniforms contained twenty-six line items. 
Five vendors responded. One line item was deemed no award by the Athletic Department. Twenty-
five line items were awarded to Buddy’s All Stars (25). 
 
Request for Bid (RFB) 10-0035 for Physical Education Uniforms contained thirty-seven line items: 
Six vendors responded. Thirty-seven line items were split between four vendors; Walt’s Supply (23), 
Buddy’s All Stars (7),    K & S (5) and Sunvalco (2). 
 
Each vendor will receive a line item award based on their ability to supply the required product and 
the price offered. A complete bid recap and award determination is on file at the Amphitheater 
Purchasing Department. 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The Administration recommends the Governing Board make the determination a single award is not 
advantageous to the District and approve the Award of Contracts for Physical Education & Middle 
School Uniforms to Buddy’s All Stars, Walt’s Supply, K & S and Sunvalco.  
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                               
                                                                        

________________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                               Date April 4, 2011   

__________________________________________   
                                                                                    Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


